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MESSAGE FROM THE BROTHERS 
 

WOW!  What a winter, 3
rd
 coldest on record and it seemed to last forever.  

Through it all, no matter how cold, what the conditions, we at Harrington Oil 
continued to provide excellent service to our customers.  We value your 
business and show our appreciation by giving you, our customers, the best 
service possible. 
 
 Many of you have stopped to visit us at our new office at 752 Main Street, 
Holden and it’s awesome being back in the building we grew up in learning 
the oil business from our father, Joe Harrington Sr. and the great team he 
had. 
 
Harrington Oil continues to look for ways to improve the services that we 
offer.  Your feedback is very important to us; we have heard many times that 
it would be nice if we had an in-house service department.  To start this task 
we will be hiring a service technician this summer. 
 

CHOOSE THE EASY WAY 
 
We strongly recommend participating in the BUDGET PLAN where you 
spread your payments over a 10 to 12 month program and eliminate those 
big winter bills.  The BUDGET PLAN works in coordination with AUTOMATIC 
Delivery in such a way that when you come due for a delivery we come out, 
fill your tank and you only need to continue to make your monthly payment. 
 
With AUTOMATIC delivery we watch your tank for you and you never need 
to worry about costly and inconvenient run outs.  You can also lock in for a 
great price all winter. 
 

2014/2015 CAPPED/FIXED PRICING CONTRACTS 
 
Again this year we are offering Capped/Fixed pricing contracts.  The past 
couple of years our customers that chose these plans have saved a 
considerable amount of money.  The Cap price program protects you both 
ways, if the price goes down you pay the lower price. With a fixed pricing 
contract, you are locked in at the same rate for the length of the contract or 
until the gallons you protect are used up.  You have two payment options that 
accompany either a  Budget or Prepay plan.  Call the office at 508-829-0044 
for more information on pricing contracts. 

 
NEW TO OUR OFFICE 
 
Harrington Oil is proud to announce a new addition to the Harrington Oil 
team.  Shannon Bucci has joined our office staff to assist Deb in providing 
great customer service.   

 
 
TUNE-UP TIME 
 
With summer here, it’s difficult to remember how hard your heating system 
worked to keep you warm this past winter.  Now is a great time to schedule 
the annual tune-up and servicing.  A tune-up of your heating system can 
avoid costly out of pocket repairs down the road.  Contact our office and we 
will be glad to coordinate an appointment for you. 
 

PAYMENTS       

 

If making payments in person, our new office location is; 
752 MAIN STREET, HOLDEN OR  
 
By mail to: PO BOX 563, HOLDEN, MA 01520. 
   
We gladly accept CASH, CHECK or CREDIT CARDS 
Your Prompt payments are greatly appreciated. 
 
For those late night hand delivered payments, Harrington Oil offers a secure 
locked mailbox, located outside our front door @ 752 Main Street. 

 

Thank you! 

 
 

OFFICE HOURS and 
ONLINE SERVICE 
 
SUMMER hours from April through 
October are Monday through Friday 
8:00 am to 4:30 pm.  Should you need 
to contact us during non-business 
hours, please feel free to visit our 
website at www.harringtonoilinc.com.  We offer a secure internet connection 
for ordering oil or emailing a staff member with questions on your account.  
Your emails will be responded to promptly on the next business day. 
 
Phones are answered 24 hours a day by a Harrington Oil employee to 
handle any emergencies.  Please phone during normal business hours with 
any questions on billing or account information.  
 
 If there is a phone problem with the regular office number, contact Patrick’s 
cell phone at 508-523-8358. 
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TANK GUARD PROTECTION PROGRAM 

 
Like everything else in today’s world, the cost 
to replace a leaking oil tank has risen over the 
past few years.  Today, replacing an oil tank 
for any reason (including disposal of the old 
tank) can easily cost $2,000 or more, and this 
cost is something that is not usually covered 
by homeowners insurance. 

 
The Tank Guard ® program is a corrosive protection and warranty service for 
above ground oil tanks.  When you enroll in the program you get the peace of 
mind of knowing your tank is covered and will be replaced if your oil tank 
leaks.  Please phone our office for more information on this program. 
 

OIL TANK SAFETY PAN 
 
Harrington Oil is offering an under tank 
Safety Pan, which slips between the tank 
legs.  If by any chance an oil leak develops 
at the tank or filter, the pan holds 
approximately 15 gallons, giving the owner 
enough time to deal with the situation before 
it becomes an environmental problem.  
Phone our office if interested in learning 
more at 508-829-0044. 
 
 

SPREAD THE WORD AND BE REWARDED 
 
Many of our customers come to us through a referral from a friend.  This 
means a lot to us.  Just have them mention your name when they call to sign 
up and we will credit your account $50 towards your next delivery.  It’s a 
great way to reduce your oil balance and make your friends, family and 
neighbors happy at the same time.  A referral is the greatest compliment we 
can get. 
 

TESTIMONIAL 
 
If you have a compliment or great experience to 
share, please feel free to share it on our 
website under “TESTIMONIALS” or “Google” 
Harrington Oil Inc.com and click be the first to review under our link.  We 
appreciate your help in sharing your good words about Harrington Oil. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
AIR CONDITIONING SERVICING 
 
Want to ensure your central air conditioning 
system doesn’t break down during the 
middle of a hot summer day?  Invest in 
routine air conditioning maintenance.  Air 
conditioners are just like cars – they need to 
be properly maintained in order to continue 
running efficiently. If you do not keep an A/C 
unit properly maintained or make necessary repairs, adjustments, 
replacements or cleaning, it can lead to your system not only costing you 
more in cooling costs because it does not operate as efficiently.  Additionally 
lack of maintenance could lead to expensive air conditioning repairs, or 
worse, a complete system replacement. 
 
To avoid the expense of having to replace your air conditioning unit before 
it’s time, contact our office for an air conditioning tune-up. An air conditioner 
tune-up will ensure that your cooling system is operating as it should, 
efficiently and safely. 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

HOLDEN HOLDEN HOLDEN HOLDEN HOLDEN

PAXTON MILLBURY BOYLSTON PAXTON AUBURN

RUTLAND SHREWSBURY CLINTON LEICESTER CHARLTON

WORCESTER WORCESTER LANCASTER RUTLAND WORCESTER

01602 01604 PRINCETON WORCESTER 01604

01603 01605 STERLING 01602 01605

01609 01606 W. BOYLSTON 01603 01606

01607 01609 01607

TOWN/DAY DELIVERY SCHEDULE

HAVE A SAFE & HAPPY SUMMER 
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